
Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards 

EPS Attendance 

Target 

Sep-

tember attendance: 

R— 96.5% 

Y1— 96.7% 

Y2— 95.4% 

Y3— 96.7% 

Y4— 97.8% 

Y5—96.2% 

Y6— 93.6% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for Septem-

ber was  96.1%. 

This is just be-

low our target. 

Please help us to 

increase this % by 

ensuring your  child 

attendance is good 

or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

10 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.40am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.50am at 

the latest.  

Eastlands Primary School 

Dear Parents,   

A reminder of school times:- 

8.40 — school gate opens          

8.50 — register is taken and dinner order submitted.  

The register is electronic so it is completed and sent to the 
office promptly.  At 8.50 your child is late and you will need to 
bring your child to the front office to be marked present and 
order lunch.   

Term dates.- 

09.10.23 —PSA online Book fair 

26.10.22—autumn disco 

30.10.23—Half term week—school closed 

Week beg: 6.11.23—EYFS—Termly Learn-

ing conferences. 

Week Beg: 13.11.23 - Year 1– 6 TLCs 

20.11.23 — Bags2School collection  

22.12.23—last day of term before  Christ-

mas Break  

08.01.24—training day—school closed to 

pupils 

09.01.24—pupils return to school 

 

Happy Birthday  to all our chil-
dren  who celebrate their birthdays 
in October: 
Rec: Annora, Travis, Jacob, Charlie, 

Willow  

Year 1: Joseph, Saveen, Sophie,  

Lewis, Tommy 

Year 2: Leo, Jithesh 

Year 3: Nefeli, Kacie,  

Year 4: Scarlett, William, Laragh, 

Ralph, David, Vien 

Year 5: Sidney, Ishaan, Vihaan, 

Eshal, Chrystianna 

Year 6: Jasmine, Riley, Finn, Evie, 

Jaxon 

Staffing news.   
We have a teacher placement working in school over the coming term:- 
 Year 6  - Mr James Evans 
 Year 5—Miss Abbie Trunk 
 Year 2– Miss Jasmine Roscoe—Balcombe 

Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility 

Eastlands Primary School– 01788 575328 

October Newsletter 2023 

Parent Workshop—Phonics Information Session 

At Eastlands, we use Read Write Inc (RWI) to teach Phonics. 
On Monday 9th October, we would like to invite Parents/
Carers of children in both Reception and Year 1 to a short information ses-
sion.  

This will be at 3:30pm in the school hall, led by Mrs Hope (English Lead) and 
Miss Shipp (Lower Phase Lead). Within this session, you will find out how we 
teach reading, what your child will learn, phonics groupings explained, how to 
use the books that children bring home and ask any questions you may have 
about Phonics. Please see the website for more information:   https://
www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/children-1/curriculum-1/phonics. We look 
forward to seeing you then. 
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Eastlands Primary School Eastlands Primary School 

Community News —Harvest Festival 2023 

Once again school council have chosen to support the Rugby Foodbank.  The schools and 

churches of Rugby donate through Harvest assemblies and services.  A list of suggested  

items is below.  If you feel you would like to donate please bring a contribution in by Thursday 

20thOctober latest.  Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 

 

 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

 

 

Value of the Month 

Responsibility  


